
Benton Township Fire Board Meeting 

August 27, 2019 

Meeting called to order @ 7:05 pm by Steve Davidson President 

Roll Call: present: Steve Davidson, Gil Van Neste, Bob Bashore, Judy 

Locke.  Absent: Karen Miller Visitors present: Chad Chambers, Roger 

Wickerham, Jennifer Lenneman, Connie Arndt, Jake Arndt. 

Agenda Approval: Motion made by Bob supported by Gil, motion passed.  

Approval of July 30th, 2019 minutes: motion made by Gil, supported by 

Bob. Motion passed.  

Budget Report: approval of bills August 2019. Motion made by Gil, 

supported by Bob, Motion approved by roll call vote.  

Public Comment: Jake welcomed Judy back to the board.  

Unfinished Business: Potterville accepted contract until 2024, to be 

forwarded to township board for approval at September meeting. Traffic 

light to be put in front of station still on schedule.   

New Business: Water leak to be fixed on truck. 2 people attended the 

Eaton Federal event.  Boy Scouts will be back to host meetings at twp. fire 

barn. Ambulance will be attending Potterville football games on Thursday 

and Friday evenings. Ambulance will also be looking into attending Sunday 

pony league football. A complaint about busses parking in front of the 

Potterville school. A fire hydrant near school needs attention.  

Training: Drivers training. 

Special Event-None  

Fire Association Report: Mistake discovered in the logo on mugs, still on 

sale. 911 signs still on sale.   

Motion to adjourn: made by Gil, seconded by Bob, meeting adjournment 

7:25 pm.  


